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REPORTS ON BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS

Councilman Hay updated City Council on the Future of the Civic Center Task Force’s meetings stating that
the Task Force will be compiling a report which they will bring to City Council in the near future.

Councilwoman Field reported that she has been appointed as Co-Chair (with Mr. Mike Sobol) on a sub-
committee of the Metropolitan Sewerage District Board that is looking at extending it’s boundaries, and if it
does, where the boundaries would be extended.
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ADJOURNMENT:

Mayor Sitnick adjourned the meeting at 5:45 p.m.

____________________________ _____________________________

CITY CLERK MAYOR
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